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May 20, 2019 – News Release – Rock Hill Quarry, 2055 North Rockhill Road 
 

A status conference took place regarding the asphalt plant use at the Rock Hill Quarry 
on Friday, May 17 at the Court of Common Pleas. The Township has been advised the 
Judge will be rendering a decision within several weeks if the asphalt plant use will be 
remanded back to the Zoning Hearing Board or if the asphalt plant use hearing will take 
place at the Court of Common Pleas. When received, the Judge's decision will be 
posted to the Township website. 

 


